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Statement by the President of the Security Council

At the meeting of the Security Council, held on 23 November 2014, in connection with 
the Council's consideration of the item entitled “Situation in the Congo,” the President of 
the Security Council made the following statement on behalf of the Council:

“The Security Council is deeply concerned by the reports of intentions to expel the 
United Nations Special Representative and other United Nations officials from the 
Congo. The Security Council strongly condemns this effort and expresses our hope that 
all parties to the Congo crisis work towards a peaceful resolution. We stress that the 
United Nations Special Representative should remain neutral.”

Passed by consensus, with 1 abstentions
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